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June 2019 

RAMPSIDE WI 
June  12th—annual trip 

============== 
July 10th—open meeting with 
urswick wi—joan halliwell 

“betsy—the parlour maid” 
Her promotion 

============== 
New members welcome 

Further information available   
from linda coulton, president tel. 

464491 
Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 10th June    

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

RNLI GALA ON SUNDAY 4TH AUGUST 

The Ladies Lifeboat Guild are again allowing us 

to have a stall in aid of Hall Funds. This year we 

would welcome donations of Teddies and 

Toiletries 

GRAND GARAGE SALE  -   SUNDAY 30TH JUNE  STARTING 1PM 

Here’s hoping the low numbers wanting to take part in the Garage Sale is 

because we put a wrong digit in the contact number (sorry).  

The correct number is 07871080075 to text  

or e-mail kbrownowls@gmail.com 

 

We really need more garages to make this a success. You can let friends and family use your 

drive/ garage if you have nothing to sell.  You must let me know no later than 20th June to ensure 

being on the locations map we give out to buyers  

 

 

Remember—apart from  your £3 towards advertising, any money you make is yours!  

Saturday 8th June is Rotary International 

Beach Clean Day. 

To support this The Rotary Club of 

Furness are doing a litter pick starting at 

the Concle at 10 am. They are litter 

picking along the causeway to Roa Island 

and you are invited to join them. Bags and 

pickers are provided. 

Bring your own gloves  

RAMPSIDE WI 

Saturday 29th June  2—4 pm 

PROSECCO & PUDS 

There will be a non-alcoholic alternative 

available 

Admission by ticket only £5 

available from Linda Colton Tel. 464491 

The Defibrilator training organised for 

30th May had to be postponed. 

Watch out for a new date as soon as one 

can be arranged  


